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Roxanne Maher

From: Karen and Doug Davies <dkdavies@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 3:37 PM

To: Town Council Group

Subject: Town of Ledyard 24/25 Proposed Budget

We will be unable to attend the budget hearing on April 15th but want to go on record as supporting
the 24/25 Budget as proposed by the Ledyard Town Council. As pressure grows on cities and towns
in Connecticut, the Council did an excellent job in crafting a budget that meets the town's needs while
minimizing the tax impact on residents. They should be commended for their efforts.

Karen and Doug Davies
52 Partridge Hollow Road
Gales Ferry
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